Dear all,

I am deeply saddened by the news of Professor Wu Wenjun's passing. He was an immense mathematician and his influence  will remain  far-reaching world-wide. I have the best memories of often meeting him in Beijing and I will be forever grateful for his deep and fruitful interest into the history of mathematics.
With caring thoughts to the members of his family, friends and colleagues.

Jean-Claude Martzloff (马若安)
法国科学研究中心





